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2017 EARLY REGISTRATIONS ARE NOW OPEN

Washington, D.C. — The Institute of International Container Lessors (IICL) has announced that early
registrations are now being accepted for the 2017 Inspector Certification Examinations, with discount
rates being offered through 2 June 2017, after which time the regular/late registration rates will apply.

For the first time since its inception, the IICL Container and Chassis Inspector Certification
Examinations will be computer-based examinations provided at proctored test centers around the
world, and each exam will consist of 100 multiple-choice questions in English. The traditional pen and
paper version of the examination will no longer be offered. New to the 2017 certification exam will be
the opportunity for each student to select a specific test center, date and time between Saturday, 14
October 2017 and Saturday, 21 October 2017 to take the examination.

These exams test the knowledge of an individual’s ability to understand and interpret inspection and
repair criteria for use in a wide range of practical applications throughout our industry. Candidates
who pass the examinations will be awarded IICL certificates and will have their names listed in the
IICL Online Inspection Directory for a five year period.

The 2017 Container examination is based on the Full Set of Container Inspection Publications (six
manuals) which includes the new IICL-6 Inspection Guide that was released on 1 August 2016. The
Chassis examination is based on the Guide for Chassis Inspection & Maintenance, 4th ed., and IICL
Chassis Technical Bulletins 018-022. Both the container and chassis manuals can be purchased online
by visiting http://www.iicl.org/store/storeform.cfm

Candidates may continue to register for the examinations at the rates of $375 for the container and
$275 for the chassis exams via IICL web page http://www.iicl.org/education/certification.cfm

Organized in 1971, the IICL is a trade association, representing lessors of maritime containers and
intermodal chassis. Its member companies, Beacon, CAI, Direct ChassisLink, Flexi-Van, SeaCube,
Textainer, TOUAX, TRAC Intermodal, and Triton International Limited, own or manage a significant
portion of the global leased container and U.S. chassis fleets.

The IICL is active in educational, technological, safety, environmental, governmental, regulatory, and

security issues. Complementing its widely accepted publications and annual inspector certification
examinations, the IICL offers a wide range of educational training courses.

For more information, contact the IICL by email info@iicl.org or telephone 1 202 223-9800.
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